August 25, 2015

Marin County Board of Supervisors
3501 Civic Center Drive
San Rafael, CA 94903

Via Hand Delivery

Re: Re-submittal of Local Coastal Program (LCP) ---- Land Use Plan
Amendments (LUPA) and Implementation Program Amendments (IPA) to
California Coastal Commission.

Dear Marin County Board of Supervisors,

My name is Sidney Baskin and | am speaking for the West Marin Sonoma
Coastal Advocates (WMSCA). In addition to the written communication we
have sent you, | would like to add the following:

It is WMSCA's understanding that the proper legal administrative procedure
for the proposed changes and exemptions included in proposed policies C-
EN-4 through C-EN-6 were disregarded. Any proposed changes to the
Local Coastal Program Amendment should have initiated with the Marin
County Planning Department's review and analysis, the Department's
publicly issued written recommendations available for public comment,
noticed public hearings before the Marin County Planning Commission
regarding the same, and only then, noticed public hearings before the
Marin County Board of Supervisors.

Respectfully submitted,

Sidney N. Baskin
Member, WMSCA




